Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 27th June 2022
 
1. The next board of management meeting will be in September 2022.
1. The board ratified all new teaching appointments.
1. The board wished all the students the best of luck in their exams and hopes that all will have a very enjoyable holiday break.
1. Congratulations were extended to all the teachers and students involved in organising the wonderful TY and 6th year graduations.
1. All the staff were thanked for the marvellous work throughout the year.
1. Summer Works and Emergency Works should hopefully begin over the holidays. 
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